
 
BHJS MAY FAIR – FESTIVAL THEME 

18th MAY 2024 
12pm – 4pm 

 

 

Mystery Bags 
 

The PTA is collecting Mystery Bags for the upcoming May Fair on Saturday 18th May.  
 
They are really popular, fun and affordable for the children to buy at the fair. They will be 
sold for £2 each.   We would love for every pupil to donate at least one Mystery Bag. 
 
The paper bags will be sent home with your child this week. Every child will be given two 
bags, if you can fill two it will be very much appreciated as they sell out very quickly. If you 
need additional bags, they can be picked up at the school office. If you have any unused 
bags, please also return them to the office. 
 
This is how it works: We give you an empty mystery bag, you fill it with something delicious 
or novel such as unused stationery items, small toys, individually wrapped or packaged 
sweets, toiletries or anything else you think the children will find fun. 
 
PLEASE NO NUTS. Edible items in original wrappers, no loose unpackaged food. 
 
Please seal the bag with a sticker or tape and decorate. The more colourful the better! 
 
Please return your filled bags to your class teacher as soon as they are filled. The final 
deadline is Friday 17th May. 
 
Thank you! 
3D and the BHJS PTA Team 

Bernards Heath 
Junior School PTA 


